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M E M O R A N D U M  

 

Date: June 17, 2022 

To: Deadwood Historic Preservation Commission 

From: Kevin Kuchenbecker, Historic Preservation Officer 

 Bonny Anfinson, Program Coordinator 

Re: Outside of Deadwood Grant Request for Additional Funding 

 
 
 
The Mystic Preservation Alliance received an Outside of Deadwood Grant in 2021 for the McCahan 
Memorial Chapel Exterior Repairs in the amount of $7,500.00. The project was for exterior repairs of 
the structure. Plans were to excavate around the chapel by hand and repair any logs and foundation. 
When the project was started it was realized this is a bigger issue than anticipated and decided the 
best way to avoid future bank encroachment problems was to excavate a larger area around the 
structure and install a French drain. 
 
Black Hills Development was hired to do this work for a cost of $13,000.00.  This was an unexpected 
cost and the Mystic Preservation Alliance is requesting assistance to help cover this expense. As per our 
policy guidelines projects will not exceed $10,000.00 in grant funding per request. The Projects 
Committee reviewed this request at their June 15, 2022 meeting and recommend granting an 
additional $2,500.00 of their request making their grant total $10,000.00. 
 
 
RECOMMENDED MOTION: 
 
Move to grant an additional $2,500.00 of the Mystic Preservation Alliance’s request for additional 
funding for their 2021 Outside of Deadwood Grant. 
 
 
  


